
POPE LEO XIV
On Thursday 8 May the Conclave of Cardinals which
had begun the previous day decided, on the fourth
ballot, that Chicago-born Cardinal Robert Francis
Prevost should be the man to lead the Church.

Our new Pope, a member of the Augustinian order,
chose the name and title of Leo XIV. Some of his
predecessors of the same name are remembered as
Popes who unified the Church in their own time (Pope
St Leo the Great) and who spoke out about workers'
rights and promoted devotion to Our Lady and the
Rosary (Pope Leo XIII).

Already Pope Leo XIV has given us a sense of how he
thinks and of the direction in which he hopes to guide
the world's Catholics during this Holy Year and beyond.
We hope and pray  he'll be a force for peace, building
bridges in our broken world, promoting justice and
equality and preaching the gospel, the Good News of the
love and mercy of God. 

His first words as Pope in public were the first words of
the Risen Christ to His disciples: "Peace be with you."
On the day of his inauguration (Sunday 18 May) we
wish Pope Leo XIV Peace, Love, and the Joy of the
Gospel in his ministry to us all. 

Sunday 18 May - Fifth Sunday of Easter

VOCATIONS - We pray for the men called
to serve as priests in our diocese, that they
will live and preach Jesus' "new
commandment" of love for all God's
people and, in this way, be known as
disciples of Jesus Christ. 

Anniversaries: Eileen McErlean, 
Frank Madden, Anna McKay,

Michael Taggart, Seamus Kearney, 
John Kearney, Arthur O’Neill, Margaret

Boorman, Maggie & Willie Loughlin.

MASS SCHEDULES 
GREENLOUGH

Tuesday 20 May: 9.30am - Mass; 7.30pm: Rosary
Thursday 22 May: Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm

Evening Mass: 7.30pm
Saturday 24 May: 5.30pm Vigil Mass

Anniversary Mass for Sean Henry, RIP
Also in Memory of Margaret Filby, RIP, 

sister of Sean, who died recently.
Children’s Liturgy during Mass

Sunday 25 May: 9.00am

BELLAGHY
Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 9.30am

Saturday: 7.00pm; Sunday: 11.00am

BALLYSCULLION: Sunday: 10.00am

CEMETERY SUNDAY 2025
Commemoration of the Faithful Departed &

Blessing of Graves will take place in: 
Ballyscullion: Sunday 8 June at 10.45am

Bellaghy: Sunday 8 June at 3.00pm
Greenlough: Sunday 6 July at 3.00pm



Website: www.greenlough.com

Greenlough Parish Collections - 10/11 May 2025
Weekly/Monthly/Cash: £844.52. Trócaire: £20; 
April S/O: £1102.00; Diocesan Admin: £264.30.

Thank you for your continued generosity.

PARISH OFFICE HOLIDAYS: Please note the office will
be closed from Monday 19 May to Wednesday 21 May.
Re-opens on Thursday 22 May. Anniversaries and notices
to be sent to the office by 10.00am on Thursday 22 May.

Greenlough Grotto Donations can be made:
1. Online via your bank account to:

St. Mary’s Parish Church Greenlough
Sort-Code: 95-04-21; A/C No: 31052365
2. Give to any of the Grotto Committee

3. Using the envelopes in the Church

First Holy Communion 2025: Thanks to Mrs Kate Duffy,
P4 teacher, Nadine, classroom assistant, Principal Mr. Martin
Meehan, Miss Monica Maguire and the lovely school choir,

Marian, school Secretary, teachers, parents & families, 
and all those who helped in any with the ceremony. 

A Book for Prayers for our students sitting exams has been
placed beside the Baptismal Font. We invite you to write in
the names of our young people in this book. We will
continue to remember them in our prayers at all Masses
during the month of June.

Diocese of Derry Three-Day Pilgrimage to Lough Derg
Friday 25 July to Sunday 27 July. For those wishing to
avail of transport, a bus will depart after 10:00am Mass
in St Eugene's Cathedral, Derry, on the Friday; it will
travel via Lifford and Ballybofey. Cost: £95 (including
transport). Pre-booking required. Please contact Tony
Brennan: tony.brennan@derrydiocese.org or phone the
Diocesan Office: 028 7126 2302 for a booking form.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com
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PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO CLONARD NOVENA 
Tuesday 24 June -  Cost £5.  

To book: Contact Paddi in the 
parish office by Tuesday 27 May. 

Tel: 028 2582 1190
E: greenloughparish@gmail.com 

'Vulnerable to delight' - Seamus Heaney: Poet of
Childhood. A lecture presented by Dr, Gary Wade (Adjunct
Lecturer, University of Notre Dame, Sydney, Australia) will
take place at St. Columb's College, Buncrana Road, Derry
on Wednesday 18 June  at 4:15pm. To book places please
email: info@stcolumbs.derry.ni.sch.uk or tel: 028 7128
5000. Light refreshments served afterwards. All Welcome!

IS GAMBLING AFFECTING YOUR LIFE? 
Perhaps we can help.  Tel: 028 7135 1329.

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage 2025 to
Knock Shrine, led by Bishop
McKeown, will take place on
Sunday 15 June, commencing with
Rosary at 2.00pm, followed by
Anointing of the Sick at 2.30pm and
concluding with Mass and
Eucharistic Procession at 3.00pm.
Confessions available throughout the day. Bus transport
available from St Eugene's Cathedral. For further
information, please contact Karen on 028 71262 894 or by
email on cathedral@derrydiocese.org 

In conjunction with the pilgrimage, St Eugene’s
Cathedral, Derry, is running a Two-night pilgrimage to
Knock from 15 -17 June. Cost £280 per person sharing.
For information and full itinerary, contact Anne Marie on

amhickey@derrydiocese.org, tel 028 7126 2894
or call into the Cathedral Parish Office. 


